IT’S YOUR ECONOMY,
STUPID GOPR
Yet another Trumpy GOP candidate exposing his
ignorance about the state’s economy while
punching down. Arizona, don’t inflict this on
yourself.

THE FED PREPARES TO
SCREW WORKING
PEOPLE AGAIN
The evidence doesn’t support hurting workers to
hike interest rates.

THREE THINGS:
POURING CEMENT
DOWN THE WELLS
There’s no going back to the toxic avoidance of
disruption. Change has come whether we like it
or not — fossil fuel industries are finally
feeling it.

SOFT-HANDED

ACADEMIC DUDES AND
MINIMUM WAGE FAST
FOOD: WHAT COULD GO
WRONG?
Why would any food service or retail employer
think for a moment that minimum wage workers
would be beating down the doors to come back to
more of the same if their health and their lives
had been and could be again at risk, for an
absurdly low wage?

GOODBYE, AMERICAN
DREAM: THE
UNAFFORDABILITY OF
AMERICAN LIFE
Speculation, the high cost of secondary
education, and long-stagnant wages put the
American Dream out of reach for millions of
young people. Canceling $50,000 student debt
would be a good starting point to fix this mess.

MMT AND MAINSTREAM
ECONOMICS
MMT and Mainstream Economics: Compare and
Contrast

REVIEWS OF THE
DEFICIT MYTH
Reviewers try to come to grips (or not) with the
insights of Modern Monetary Theory.

HURRICANE COVID-19:
GOP’S FISCAL
RESTRAINT PISSES INTO
THE WINDS
Trump, Meadows, Mnuchin…they just don’t get it.
They are unable to lead in the face of this
massive ongoing catastrophe which has wiped more
than 162,000 American lives off the map, even
though they had experts and forecasts.

SOCIAL SECURITY AND
OTHER ENTITLEMENTS
Social Security, Medicare, Medicaid and SNAP are
essential sources of funds for huge numbers of
us. Republicans use them to scare old people.

GOP SENATE WALKED
OUT OF DC FOR A
REASON: VOTER
FORECLOSURE, 2020
EDITION [UPDATE-1]
The media needs to stop bothsides journalism and
get the GOP on the record: why has the GOP not
already funded financial aid and stimulus along
with a moratorium extension on evictions? Is the
GOP going foreclose on voters to save Trump’s
ass this November?

